Dawn Paton

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

NYM/2017/0497/FL Application in respect of construction of a single storey extension at Raven Hill, Prospect Fields,

Robin Hood's Bay.

Virginia Ramsey
21 August 2017 11:45
Planning

Responses to applications from Fylingdales Parish Council

The Parish Council supports this application because it provides necessary facilities downstairs.

Virginia Ramsey
(Parish Council Clerk)






